
Help us give back to the community. From now through October
17th we will collect the following item(s):

Canned black beans
Canned veggies

Peanut butter and jelly
Tuna fish

pasta
(all personal sized, not industrial)

Items collected will be given to S.A.L.T. (Sullivan Allies LeadingS.A.L.T. (Sullivan Allies Leading
TTogether)ogether) and will be distributed throughout the County.

Food Collection
Event at the
Western Sullivan
Public Library

Thank you for giving back to our community!

The mission of The Great Give Back is to provide a day of opportunities for the patrons of
the Public Libraries of New York State to participate in meaningful, service-oriented

experiences. This year the Great Give Back is on October 17, 2020.


